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PROXY VOTING  

  

You will recall that, in July 2020, the previous Chairperson of the Committee on Procedures wrote to all 

parties and Independent Members to seek their views on proxy voting and the instances in which proxy 

voting could be retained on a more permanent basis.  

  

Given that the Assembly business has recently resumed a more normal routine, the Committee agreed to 

recommence its consideration of proxy voting and to write again to all parties and Independent Members 

and to give them another opportunity to provide their views.  

  

I would therefore be grateful if you could provide your views by 29 October 2020.  Responses should be 

submitted electronically to committee.procedures@niassembly.gov.uk    

  

Submissions will be published by the Committee unless otherwise indicated.  

  

Any queries should be directed to the Clerk at nick.mitford@niassembly.gov.uk or by telephone on 21205.  

  

  

Yours sincerely,  

   

  
  

Linda Dillon MLA  

Chairperson, Committee on Procedures.  


